
10. 1998/99 ROADING PROGRAMME RR 9311

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brendan Bisley, Projects Manager

Corporate Plan Output:  Capital Expenditure

The purpose of this report is to provide Board members with an update of progress for
City Streets projects in the Community Board’s area which are programmed for the
1998/99 financial year.

Members will note the carry forward project of Riccarton/Straven intersection.  The
report referred to is attached.  The report to Council (25 February) is
that the project be approved and that the property settlement be effected.

Chairperson’s
Comment: It is of concern to note that the City Services Committee is

recommending a delay in the construction of this work from the
2001/02 year to 2002/03 year.  Accordingly I have noted this in the
recommendation below.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received but that the Community Board make

representation through the Annual Plan process to have the
Riccarton/Straven intersection work retained in the 2001/02 year.


